From: Lyndal Byrne <Lyndal.Byrne@gcc.tas.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2023 2:06 PM

To: TPC Enquiry

Cc: Matthew Clark

Subject: S40K(2) information regarding PLAM-22/08 to the Glenorchy LPS - Technopark
Hi

The exhibition period for Planning Scheme Amendment PLAM-22/08 to the Glenorchy Local Provisions Schedule
concluded on 21 August 2023.

The proposal is a planning scheme amendment to modify the provisions of GLE-P2.0 Particular Purpose Zone -
Technopark

In respect to the requirements under S40K(2) of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act, 1993:

(a) No representations were received during the public exhibition period. It is noted that TasWater indicated no
objection to the proposed amendment during the preliminary referral process. Their response has been
provided to you previously

(b) As at 22 August 2023, no representations have been received after the end of the exhibition period

(c) No changes to the amendment are recommended

(d) The planning authority indicated that the amendment meets the LPS criteria in its report of 10 July 2023. As
no changes are recommended to the amendment, this position has not changed

(e) No changes to the amendment are recommended.

Please note that the Co-ordinator Strategic Planning has delegation to provide a report to the TPC where no
objections to an amendment have been received and no changes are recommended

Thanks
LYNDAL BYRNE GLENORCHY
Coordinator Strategic Planning O CITY COUNCIL
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(03) 6216 6424 | www.gcc.tas.gov.au
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We acknowledge the palawa community (the Tasmanian Aboriginal Community) as the
original owners and continuing custodians of this island, lutruwita (Tasmania) and pay
our respect to elders past, present and emerging.

How did we do for you today? (Click on one of the icons below to let us know)
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This communication and any files transmitted with it are intended for the named addressee, are confidential in
nature and may contain legally privileged information. The copying or distribution of this communication or any
information it contains, by anyone other than the addressee or the person responsible for delivering this
communication to the intended addressee, is prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please advise us
by reply email or telephone on +61 3 6216 6800, then delete the communication. You will be reimbursed for
reasonable costs incurred in notifying us.







